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I strongly oppose senate bill 243. Oregon already has some of the strongest gun lots 

in the country. But laws only affect the law abiding. Imposing additional restrictions on 

the law abiding will not improve safety. But the Oregon legislature doesn’t really care 

about safety, they only care about control. Concealed carry license holders are one 

of the most law abiding demographics in the country. But organ lawmakers dislike 

citizens who desired to have the ability to protect themselves. Oregon lawmakers 

give pass to criminals and punish the law abiding with restrictions to their rights. The 

second amendment is a law that governs the lawmakers, it is not a secondhand right, 

it is the law above the lawmakers. 


